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FREEDOM OF INFORMATION REQUEST

REQUEST NUMBER: 15 - 2024

REQUEST DETAILS:
| would like to make the following request under the Freedom of Information Act:

Does the Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner current fund any support services for victims of non-
criminal anti-social behaviour in the police force area?

If yes, please can you provide details of the service commissioned, including the funding provided and how
many victims were supported last year.
RESPONSE

The Police and Crime Commissioner (PCC) commissions Anglia Care Trust to provide a mediation service
(police referrals) for victims of anti-social behaviour in Suffolk.

The value of this contract for the initial term of three years (commencing 1 April 2023) is £57,819.

In 2023/24 the service received 56 referrals (comprising 142 individuals) and engaged and supported 98 new
individuals.

The PCC multi-crime service, Norfolk and Suffolk Victim Care, also support victims of Anti-social behaviour.
Norfolk & Suffolk Victim Care | Anti-social behaviour.

Although the service is primarily for victims of crime, the PCC is aware that non-crime ASB may also have
occurred. This service is jointly commissioned by the PCCs for Norfolk and Suffolk.

We are not able to supply the number of non-crimes ASB victims supported by the service for the last year.

NOT PROTECTIVELY MARKED
www.suffolk-pcc.gov.uk


https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fnsvictimcare.org%2Fhelp-and-support-2%2Ftypes-of-crime%2Fanti-social-behaviour%2F&data=05%7C02%7CSPCC%40suffolk.police.uk%7C60c0e4444fe64d1ac11a08dcfcc3525e%7C63c6bc72b09342dbbf8a14e2a998e211%7C0%7C0%7C638663163044450891%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=fNWcQ5pf3c8uarXPXBogHA1OaDWyjMIQOjutfNhhuMY%3D&reserved=0

